

Cir No: HBT ATH/GEN/23/25-26 Date: 31/08/2025

Students' Wellbeing Survey

Dear Parents,

As part of our ongoing commitment to promoting the overall wellbeing of our students, we seek your kind support in encouraging your ward to complete the *Students' Wellbeing Survey* through the links provided below:

- Grade 1 to 4: Click here to complete the survey
- Grade 5 to 12: Click here to complete the survey

We kindly request you to ensure that the survey is completed on or before 02/09/2025.

Your cooperation will greatly help us in understanding and supporting the needs of our students better.

Regards,

Principal

Mariyam Nizar Ahamed